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April 2, 2020

To Whom it May Concern,
The individual presenting this document is an employee of __________________________________ working on residential construction projects and/or in support of construction within Alabama.  As you are aware, even with the restrictions on work and travel outside of the home, residential construction activities and those of industries that provide services to construction and maintenance of residential property have been deemed essential and are exempted from the shelter in place orders.

Employee Name:______________________________________________

If confirmation of employment or additional information is required by a company representative, please contact:

Company Name: ___________________________________________________
Company Contact: __________________________________________________
Phone: __________________________________________


